Safety & Infrastructure Committee Meeting Minutes

17 Feb 2016

In attendance at the meeting was: Sherm Prince, Chairperson: Mike Henwood, Debbie Wolfe, members, Jeff White Village Administrator; Tad Moyer Mayor; Brenda McCafferty, Mary Hoffman, Residents.

Mary Hoffman was given the floor and talked about the recycling Bin and location to their property line. She had good documentation to back up her and Rick's position.

Next we talked about changes to Handicap Parking Ordinance before 3rd reading.

We talked about getting a map of underground utilities before Byron and Ed leave. Jeff said we have it in section of maps in file, would like to see it all put together on map of each utility.

We need to finish reviewing and rewrite Ordinance 940, dated 21 Jul 56.

We need to get condition report on all Village equipment, and buildings. Mike and I will be doing building and equipment checks for maintenance and cleanliness as soon as he is done with voting changes.